Edgewood-Kirkwood Area Recommendation of Sub-Cormitte

Qur suggestions are that we appoint an Advisory
six residents of the Community. Thesc cormitice msmbers to be picked from

those persons who attended the meeting on Feb. 1i.

Also, it is suggested that the Edgewocd team moke arrangements with lr. .

Long and Mr. Yota to take us on a guided tour of the area.






